
 

 

June 17, 2020 

Dear Families & Friends, 

I hope that you and your family are staying healthy and safe. The Residents, Sisters and I are 

praying for you all. The care of our Residents is our first priority and we are continuing all of our 

strict protocols to keep the Residents safe and free from the virus. 

All is well at the Home here, we have no new cases of the coronavirus among our staff, thanks 

be to God, and the Residents and Sisters are staying well.  

This week the beauty shop here in the home has opened again. The Residents are more than 

happy to have their hair done. The weather and flower gardens are looking beautiful. Many 

Residents have been able to spend time outdoors to enjoy the warm weather while still social 

distancing. We continue to encourage you to schedule a window visit with your loved ones. 

During this month of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, we pray that His love will bless you and your 

family.  

Gratefully in Christ, 
 

 

Sr. Theresa Louisa, lsp 
Little Sisters of the Poor 
 
We could use donations of the following: 
 
Bottle Water (Small size bottles) 
Hand Sanitizer 
Sanitizing Wipes 
Surgical Masks 
Handmade Masks 
Lysol Disinfectant Spray 
Fresh Fruit 
Cereal (Cheerios, Raisin Bran, Shredded Wheat, & Weetabix) 
Lotion (3oz or 6oz sizes) 
Stamps 
New Birthday Cards 
Bottle Hand Soap 
Disposable Hinged to go containers 
Disposable Cocktail Glasses 8oz -10oz (For Activities Dept.) 



Roll of White Paper inches wide (For Activities Dept.) 
6 Large Cans of playdough (For Activities Dept.) 


